
PINEWOOD PATTER 

August, 2013 

 

 

August Birthdays 

 

We would like to wish a 

Happy Birthday to: 

Pamela Hatch 26
th
 

Blake Jones  29
th
 

Joseph Troendle 29
th

  

       

 

Weather 
We have had quite a variety of 

weather this summer, which has 

for the most part allowed all of 

us to have beautiful lawns.  A 

“rival” mobile home park owner 

recently remarked, “It bugs me 

that your park looks so darn nice.  

I wish mine did.”  Kudos to all of 

you for making Pinewood such a 

great place to live! 
 

Labor Day  
The Pinewood Office will be 

closed Monday, September 2
nd

 
 
in 

observance of Labor Day.   

 

 

 

 
First Day Back To 
School 

 
…is Tuesday, September 3

rd
  

 

 

   
We would like to welcome: 
 

�   Betty Olson and Lori Husie 

to 12082 S. Forest Drive. 

� Richard and Melissa Jones to 

23845 Pinewood Road. 

Both homes are scheduled to 

arrive in August. 

Holmen Kornfest 
 

Fri-Sat-Sun 

August 16
th

 -18
th 

 

Carnival rides, 10K run, parade, 

car show, and much more. 

 

Visit their website for more info. 

www.holmenkornfest.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Expansion update 
We are meeting on Friday with 

the surveyor and engineer. 

Hopefully we will have the 

necessary documentation from 

the DNR soon to proceed with 

the expansion.  We are planning 

on adding 14 sites along 

Eastwood Road.  Once the 

permits are in hand, we will call 

Village Hall for final approval, 

and then the excavation 

/plumbing/ electrical crews to 

check on their schedules.  

Depending on what we find 

out…the project may happen yet 

this fall, or could be postponed 

until next spring.  Several 

residents have expressed interest 

in sites east side of Eastwood 

Road.  Please let us know if you 

would like to reserve a site. 

 

 

 
 

Its’ a boy!  Austin 8/11/13 

 

Congratulations to Kristina, 

Derek, and big brother Logan!  

And to grandparents and great-

grandparents as well!  


